
Florida Department of Environmental Protection  

Division of Recreation and Parks 

T.H. Stone Memorial 
St. Joseph Peninsula State Park 

Redevelopment Planning Presentation   

Open-House Public Meeting 

This Meeting Is Open to the Public 

 
Date and Time:   Thursday, September 30, 2021, 12:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. (ET) 
 
Meeting Location:  St. Joseph Bay Buffer Preserve – Visitor Center 
 3915 State Road 30-A 
 Port St. Joe, Florida 32456 

AGENDA 

• Open-House (ongoing), 12:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
 
• Interested Persons Encouraged to Visit at their Convenience 

 between 12:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
 
• Plans Available for Viewing 
 
• Staff Available for Discussions, Questions and Comments 

 
Comments will be taken at the public meeting. Participants and other interested parties 
will also be able to submit additional written comments to the Division of Recreation 
and Parks, Office of Park Planning at FLStateParkPlanning@floridadep.gov until October 
15, 2021.  
 
You may review the meeting documents at https://floridadep.gov/parks/public-
participation.     
  
If you are interested in learning more about public meetings, please sign up to receive 
emails from the Department of Environmental Protection at https://floridadep.gov/  
(click on “Sign Up” at the bottom of the web page).  
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